City Of Charlotte

Department of Public
Works

Memo

To: City Council

From: Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works
Date: November 29, 2022

Re: MDOT Contract for Safe Routes to School

As you are aware, the City has been working with the Charlotte Public Schools
for years on the Safe Routes to School (SRTS) project. The project will be bid by
the Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) in January, 2023. As
outlined in the resolution, we are receiving a $1,828,489 grant. This agreement
allows MDOT to administer the construction contract. It is a standard agreement
that MDOT uses for all projects. It is anticipated that with approval of this
standard contract that construction will begin at the end of January or the
beginning of February.

There is a resolution in the Council packet that needs approval.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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